Water Quality Testing Field Trip #2!

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s),

Since last week we were busy preparing for the Victoria Field trip I didn't have a chance to send any information home about tomorrow’s water quality field trip. I am so sorry to do this to you but we really need the permission slips signed tonight and returned tomorrow morning. The bus is scheduled to leave at 8am so we don’t have time for kids to be calling home at 7:30am and getting permission for this field trip and I don’t have time to arrange to have kids stay behind! Your help in getting the permission slip signed tonight and returned tomorrow morning is greatly appreciated. Students, don’t walk out the door tomorrow morning without your permission slip! I also know that this in very short notice, but if any of you would like to come with us tomorrow, you are most certainly welcome to come.

Along with tomorrow’s, May 17, permission slip, I also enclosed the June 2nd Hood Canal Youth Summit (which is taking place in Fort Flagler) permission slip to save you the trouble of having to do this again in a couple of weeks. The last permission slip in this packet is from the Hood Canal Water Project people who have been sponsoring our field trips and who are putting together the June 2nd Hood Canal Youth Summit. Please read it carefully as it has a release at the bottom where you can sign to allow pictures and or film footage of your child, taken at the time of the Youth Summit, to be used by the State of Washington and the Neighbors of the Hood Canal. The pictures and/or video footage might be used to show how students are benefiting from this project, and how the Hood Canal is benefiting from this project so that they can get future funding. This year there will be close to 160 students from about 10 schools around the Hood Canal participating in the youth summit. Future funding will allow more students to participate in real science that helps the Hood Canal watershed, which is in real danger.

There is more but I can’t fit it all here and we do have a little bit of time before June 2. If you would like to come with us on the 2nd please let me know because we’d love to have you. The summit will last all day; we will leave school at about 8am and we will be returning at about 1:45pm. Ask your child for more details as we talked quite a bit about it today.

Sincerely, 

Al González

